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                      29 March 2021 
 

To: Members of all Orders administered from Mark Masons’ Hall 
 
Dear Sir and Brother 
 
Resumption of Masonic meetings 
 
By now, many of you will have received this morning’s communication from the 
United Grand Lodge of England (UGLE) about the relaxation of government 
restrictions and the options for a resumption of Craft and Royal Arch meetings in 
the next few months. 
 
This may have left many of you wondering what is happening as far as the Orders 
administered from Mark Masons’ Hall are concerned and I wanted to let you know 
our position. 
 
No decision has yet been made on whether meetings in our Orders will resume in 
May or later. We are waiting to hear the content of the government’s next roadmap 
update, due on 12th April 2021, following which I will then write to you setting out 
the timetable to resumption. 
 
With fraternal regards and best wishes. 

 
R.W.Bro. Ryan A Williams, P.G.J.W. 
Grand Secretary 
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